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School Council Minutes 11.2.19 
 

Members present: 

Y1 Mason 

Y2 Max & Ashley 

Y3 Kai 

Y4 Lauren 

Y5 Macey & Shaun 

Y6 Liva & Josh 

Staff: Mr Ward 

Matters Arising: 

SAQ & PAQ Results 
o Analyse data from the PAQ and SAQ. 

PAQ 

The PAQ showed that: 
o 88% of pupils thought our uniform could be 

better. 

o 72% of pupils thought it would be a good idea to 

wear a tie and blazer in Y6. 

o 92% of pupils thought that our school logo should 

represent our school values. 

 

SAQ 

We currently have 6 responses from the SAQ. 
o Macey and Shaun are to take iPads around to 

classes this afternoon to ask staff to fill in the 

questionnaire. 

Agenda Item Actions 

Easter Activities for the end of the Spring 

Term. 
o What activities do we enjoy doing/get 

involved with? 

o Could we make any changes to the 

end of term activities? 

Easter Bonnet & Egg Decorating 
o School councillors agree that they prefer making 

an Easter bonnet. 

o The Easter bonnet is similar to a family challenge 

because everyone can get involved in making it. 

o Some councillors like egg decorating but they 

said that not many people in their class 

participate in this. 

 

Vote 
o The school councillors voted and agreed that we 

will only make Easter bonnets this year. We will 

review this for next year again. 

o Mr Ward is to inform Mrs O of this decision in 

preparation for next half term. 
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Hygiene posters on the back of the toilet 

doors. 
o Connah brought an idea to the school 

council. He wanted posters on the 

back of the toilet doors to remind 

children of hygiene. 

o The school councillors liked this idea. 

o We are going to invite Connah to the next 

meeting to share his idea in more detail. 

o Mr Morris will also be invited as he is currently 

making some changes involving hygiene around 

school. 
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